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  Red Ted Art Margarita Woodley,2013-03-28
Crafting has never been more popular and Maggy
Woodley, the creative force behind Red Ted, is
passionate about making things with her children,
Max, four, and Pippa, two. Using recycled
materials and bits and bobs collected when out and
about, here are over 60 utterly irresistible
things to make with your kids. From adorable
peanut shell finger puppets to walnut babies, loo
roll marionettes and egg carton fairy lights,
fabric mache bowls, stick men and shell crabs,
stone people, and many more, these are projects
for all the family to have fun with. And what's
more, the end results are so cute and desirable
that they look great around the home, or make
wonderfully unique and personal gifts. With a
funky, modern design and vibrant full colour
photography throughout, this is a must-have
addition to every young family's bookshelf.
  The Board Game Book ,2020-10-22
  How to Make Jewelry with Tatty Devine Harriet
Vine,Rosie Wolfenden,2013-02-05 Jewelry is all
about self-expression, fun and shiny things. But
when most people think about jewelry, they usually
think about making chains and traditional beading.
The much more thrilling truth is that you can make
jewelry from just about anything: keys, playing
cards, tape measures, jigsaw pieces, pages from
magazines… How to Make Jewelry with Tatty Devine
shows you all the basic tools and techniques you
need to get started, and most importantly, helps
you get your imagination racing. In no time at
all, you’ll be whipping up a tape measure rosette,
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a hip leather cuff, a bow-tie necklace, and more.
  Ink is Thicker Than Water Amy
Spalding,2013-12-03 Intriguing, romantic, and
wholly original, Amy Spalding's sophomore novel is
the perfect blend of humor and heart. Find out why
Trish Doller called it full of compassion, humor,
love, and pitch-perfect authenticity. For Kellie
Brooks, family has always been a tough word to
define. Combine her hippie mom and tattooist
stepdad, her adopted overachieving sister, her
younger half brother, and her tough-love dad, and
average Kellie's the one stuck in the middle,
overlooked and impermanent. When Kellie's sister
finally meets her birth mother and her best friend
starts hanging with a cooler crowd, the feeling
only grows stronger. But then she reconnects with
Oliver, the sweet college guy she had a near
hookup with last year. Oliver is intense and
attractive, and she's sure he's totally out of her
league. It'll take a new role on the school
newspaper and a new job at her mom's tattoo shop
for Kellie to realize that defining herself both
outside and within her family is what can finally
allow her to feel permanent, just like a tattoo.
  The Smitten Kitchen Cookbook Deb
Perelman,2012-10-30 NEW YORK TIMES BEST SELLER •
Celebrated food blogger and best-selling cookbook
author Deb Perelman knows just the thing for a
Tuesday night, or your most special occasion—from
salads and slaws that make perfect side dishes (or
a full meal) to savory tarts and galettes; from
Mushroom Bourguignon to Chocolate Hazelnut Crepe.
“Innovative, creative, and effortlessly funny.
—Cooking Light Deb Perelman loves to cook. She
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isn’t a chef or a restaurant owner—she’s never
even waitressed. Cooking in her tiny Manhattan
kitchen was, at least at first, for special
occasions—and, too often, an unnecessarily
daunting venture. Deb found herself overwhelmed by
the number of recipes available to her. Have you
ever searched for the perfect birthday cake on
Google? You’ll get more than three million
results. Where do you start? What if you pick a
recipe that’s downright bad? With the same warmth,
candor, and can-do spirit her award-winning blog,
Smitten Kitchen, is known for, here Deb presents
more than 100 recipes—almost entirely new, plus a
few favorites from the site—that guarantee
delicious results every time. Gorgeously
illustrated with hundreds of her beautiful color
photographs, The Smitten Kitchen Cookbook is all
about approachable, uncompromised home cooking.
Here you’ll find better uses for your favorite
vegetables: asparagus blanketing a pizza;
ratatouille dressing up a sandwich; cauliflower
masquerading as pesto. These are recipes you’ll
bookmark and use so often they become your own,
recipes you’ll slip to a friend who wants to
impress her new in-laws, and recipes with simple
ingredients that yield amazing results in a
minimum amount of time. Deb tells you her favorite
summer cocktail; how to lose your fear of cooking
for a crowd; and the essential items you need for
your own kitchen. From salads and slaws that make
perfect side dishes (or a full meal) to savory
tarts and galettes; from Mushroom Bourguignon to
Chocolate Hazelnut Crepe Cake, Deb knows just the
thing for a Tuesday night, or your most special
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occasion. Look for Deb Perelman’s latest cookbook,
Smitten Kitchen Keepers!
  The New Design Rules Emily Henderson,Jessica
Cumberbatch Anderson,2022-05-10 From the author of
the New York Times bestseller Styled, here is
Emily Henderson's masterclass on interior design.
“An approachable guide for anyone who is looking
for tools and resources to create a home that
speaks to who they are and what they love.”—Joanna
Gaines Whether you’re embarking on a weekend
refresh or complete renovation, interior designer
Emily Henderson wants you to take risks with your
home design without experiencing regret. In this
visually driven decorating bible punctuated with
photographs from real homes and colorful
illustrations, she takes you through her entire
process, including every single decision she makes
when it comes to picking paint, arranging
furniture, hanging window treatments, and deciding
on lighting fixtures. You'll also learn when to
hire a contractor versus an architect versus a
handyperson, all the materials to consider (and
why you might want to skip those marble
countertops), proper measurements of the elements
in each room, and so much more. By the end of the
book, you'll feel more confident when it comes to
visualizing the home of your dreams, and you'll
finally know how to make it happen.
  Lessons from the Fat-o-sphere Kate
Harding,Marianne Kirby,2009-05-05 From the leading
bloggers in the fat-acceptance movement comes an
empowering guide to body image- no matter what the
scales say. When it comes to body image, women can
be their own worst enemies, aided and abetted by
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society and the media. But Harding and Kirby, the
leading bloggers in the fatosphere, the online
community of the fat acceptance movement, have
written a book to help readers achieve admiration
for-or at least a truce with-their bodies. The
authors believe in health at every size-the idea
that weight does not necessarily determine well-
being and that exercise and eating healthfully are
beneficial, regardless of whether they cause
weight loss. They point to errors in the media,
misunderstood and ignored research, as well as
stories from real women around the world to
underscore their message. In the up-front and
honest style that has become the trademark of
their blogs, they share with readers twenty-seven
ways to reframe notions of dieting and weight,
including: accepting that diets don't work,
practicing intuitive eating, finding body-positive
doctors, not judging other women, and finding a
hobby that has nothing to do with one's weight.
  Seek Me with All Your Heart Beth
Wiseman,2010-10-17 What would cause the Amish to
move to Colorado, leaving family and friends
behind? Some Amish are making the trek to Colorado
for cheaper land. Others are fleeing strict
bishops with long memories. For Emily Detweiler
and her family, the move is more personal. Tragedy
struck Emily in Ohio, shaking loose everything she
believed was firm, including her faith. Her family
took the bold step of leaving Ohio to resettle in
a small Amish community in Canaan, Colorado, where
they hope the distance will help erase painful
memories. David Stoltzfus's family moved to
Colorado for reasons he doesn't understand. But
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Canaan is turning out to be something other than
the promised land they all anticipated. Fearing
that a health condition will cut his life short,
David plans to return home to Paradise,
Pennsylvania, as soon as he can. But then he meets
Emily, who stirs feelings in his heart despite his
apprehension about the future. Emily's growing
love for David surprises her, but she fears that
he will find out the truth about her past and
reject her. But what if the truth is that they are
made for each other? And that God longs to give
them the desires of their hearts if only they will
seek Him first?
  Potato Pants! Laurie Keller,2018-10-02 A potato
and his eggplant nemesis struggle to find the
perfect pants in this hilarious, heartwarming tale
of forgiveness by bestselling Geisel-Award winning
creator Laurie Keller. Potato is excited because
today—for one day only— Lance Vance’s Fancy Pants
Store is selling . . .POTATO PANTS! Potato rushes
over early, but just as he’s about to walk in,
something makes him stop. What could it be? Find
out in this one-of-a-kind story about
misunderstandings and forgiveness, and—of
course—Potato Pants! A Christy Ottaviano Book This
title has Common Core connections.
  Let's Pretend This Never Happened Jenny
Lawson,2013-03-05 The #1 New York Times
bestselling (mostly true) memoir from the
hilarious author of Furiously Happy. “Gaspingly
funny and wonderfully inappropriate.”—O, The Oprah
Magazine When Jenny Lawson was little, all she
ever wanted was to fit in. That dream was cut
short by her fantastically unbalanced father and a
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morbidly eccentric childhood. It did, however,
open up an opportunity for Lawson to find the
humor in the strange shame-spiral that is her
life, and we are all the better for it. In the
irreverent Let’s Pretend This Never Happened,
Lawson’s long-suffering husband and sweet daughter
help her uncover the surprising discovery that the
most terribly human moments—the ones we want to
pretend never happened—are the very same moments
that make us the people we are today. For every
intellectual misfit who thought they were the only
ones to think the things that Lawson dares to say
out loud, this is a poignant and hysterical look
at the dark, disturbing, yet wonderful moments of
our lives. Readers Guide Inside
  Z is for Moose Kelly L Bingham,2014-10-31 Zebra
is absolutely certain he’ll be able to direct
everyone to appear on the correct page, at the
appropriate time, without any mishaps, unnecessary
drama, or hurt feelings. It’s an ABC book, for
goodness’ sake. How difficult can it be? Oh, dear.
Zebra forgot about Moose. A hilarious reinvention
of the classic alphabet book - not to be missed!
  I Love Jesus, But I Want to Die Sarah J.
Robinson,2021-05-11 A compassionate, shame-free
guide for your darkest days “A one-of-a-kind book
. . . to read for yourself or give to a struggling
friend or loved one without the fear that
depression and suicidal thoughts will be
minimized, medicalized or over-spiritualized.”—Kay
Warren, cofounder of Saddleback Church What
happens when loving Jesus doesn’t cure you of
depression, anxiety, or suicidal thoughts? You
might be crushed by shame over your mental
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illness, only to be told by well-meaning
Christians to “choose joy” and “pray more.” So you
beg God to take away the pain, but nothing eases
the ache inside. As darkness lingers and color
drains from your world, you’re left wondering if
God has abandoned you. You just want a way out.
But there’s hope. In I Love Jesus, But I Want to
Die, Sarah J. Robinson offers a healthy,
practical, and shame-free guide for Christians
struggling with mental illness. With unflinching
honesty, Sarah shares her story of battling
depression and fighting to stay alive despite
toxic theology that made her afraid to seek help
outside the church. Pairing her own story with
scriptural insights, mental health research, and
simple practices, Sarah helps you reconnect with
the God who is present in our deepest anguish and
discover that you are worth everything it takes to
get better. Beautifully written and full of hard-
won wisdom, I Love Jesus, But I Want to Die offers
a path toward a rich, hope-filled life in Christ,
even when healing doesn’t look like what you
expect.
  PLUS+ Bethany Rutter,2019-02-05 Plus-size
fashion is daring, experimental, and deeply
personal. There's no longer any shame in not
fitting the traditional ideals of beauty, as
proven by Gabi Gregg, Tess Holliday, Beth Ditto,
and thousands of bloggers and models around the
world. The online plus-size fashion community is
loud, international, and confident. Millions of
#ootd photos are shared every day, showing off
amazing style and beautiful people. Plus+ gathers
together the very best, and celebrates all shapes,
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sizes, and aesthetics—a beautiful, sharply
designed, glossy collection to inspire everyone,
plus-size or otherwise.
  Circle, Square, Moose Kelly Bingham,2014-09-23
In this companion to the acclaimed Z Is for Moose,
Moose infiltrates a book about shapes (because he
loves shapes, naturally) and it is up to his best
friend, Zebra, to restore order and save the day.
Another triumph from the award-winning team of
Kelly Bingham and Paul O. Zelinsky. This hilarious
book manages to illustrate a fact or two about
shapes while providing a three-dimensional
stomping ground for best friends Moose and Zebra.
What will happen? Who will save the day? It's all
up in the air until the final page, where Moose
and Zebra (and Cat, too) create a perfect—and
perfectly heartwarming—ending. This stand-alone
companion to Z Is for Moose features a
multilayered story told through text, asides,
conversation bubbles, and pictures. Themes of
friendship, exploration, and conflict
resolution—and of course the concept of shapes,
including the shape of a book—make this an ideal
read-aloud for the elementary school classroom and
for home!
  A Forever Kind of Love Nora Roberts,2021-09-28
The Stanislaski dynasty lives on as the next
generation looks for love! Waiting for Nick
Frederica Kimball has had a crush on Nicholas
LeBeck since they were kids. Once a reckless
teenager, Nick has cleaned up his act and is now
one of the most sought-after composers on
Broadway. So when Freddie is offered the
opportunity to work on a musical with Nick, she
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wastes no time. She moves to New York City to be
closer to Nick…and to be independent for once.
Freddie is tired of being looked at like a
helpless child and determined to prove she's not a
little girl anymore. If only Nick would see things
that way, too… Considering Kate Kate Stanislaski
Kimball is ready for change. After years in the
spotlight, Kate retires from her job as a prima
ballerina and decides to open a dance studio in
her small hometown. She finally owns the historic
building she admired as a kid but needs help
fixing it up—which comes in the form of handsome
contractor Brody O'Connell. Kate is attracted to
Brody the first time she sees him, though Brody
insists he's not interested. But no matter how
professional Brody tries to keep their
relationship, there's no denying the connection he
feels with Kate.
  Parenting: Illustrated with Crappy Pictures
Amber Dusick,2013-04-01 The drawings aren't very
good, Mama. —Crappy Boy, age 5 Of course you love
being a parent. But sometimes, it just sucks. I
know. I'm Amber Dusick and I started my blog
Parenting: Illustrated with Crappy Pictures
because I needed a place to vent about the funny
(and frustrating) day-to-day things that happened
to me as a parent. Turns out, poop is hilarious!
At least when you're not the one wiping it up.
This book won't make your frustrating moments any
less crappy. But these stories about my Crappy
Baby, Crappy Boy and my husband, Crappy Papa, will
hopefully make you laugh. Because you're not
alone. And sometimes the crappiest moments make
the best memories. Parenting is wonderful! And
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also, well, you know.
  Floret Farm's Discovering Dahlias Erin
Benzakein,2021-03-09 A stunning guide to growing,
harvesting, and arranging gorgeous dahlia blooms
from celebrated farmer-florist and New York Times
bestselling author Erin Benzakein, founder of
Floret Flower Farm. World-renowned flower farmer
and floral designer Erin Benzakein reveals all the
secrets to growing, cultivating, and arranging
gorgeous dahlias. These coveted floral treasures
come in a dazzling range of colors, sizes, and
forms, with enough variety for virtually every
garden space and personal preference, making them
one of the most beloved flowers for arrangements.
In these pages, readers will discover: • Expert
advice for planting, harvesting, and arranging
garden-fresh dahlias • A simple-to-follow overview
of the dahlia classification system • An A–Z guide
with photos and descriptions of more than 350
varieties • Step-by-step how-to's for designing
show-stopping dahlia bouquets that elevate any
occasion Expert Author: Erin Benzakein's gorgeous
flowers are celebrated throughout the world. Her
book Floret Farm's A Year in Flowers was a New
York Times bestseller and her first book, Floret
Farm's Cut Flower Garden, won the American
Horticultural Society Book Award. Filled with
Wisdom: Overflowing with hundreds of lush
photographs and invaluable advice, DISCOVERING
DAHLIAS is an essential resource for gardeners and
a must-have for anyone who loves flowers,
including flower lovers, avid and novice
gardeners, floral designers, florists, small
farmers, stylists, and designers.
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  Blood Heir Ilona Andrews,2021-01-12 From award-
winning author, Ilona Andrews, an all-new novel
set in the New York Times #1 bestselling Kate
Daniels World and featuring Julie Lennart-Olsen,
Kate and Curran's ward. Atlanta was always a
dangerous city. Now, as waves of magic and
technology compete for supremacy, it’s a place
caught in a slow apocalypse, where monsters spawn
among the crumbling skyscrapers and supernatural
factions struggle for power and survival. Eight
years ago, Julie Lennart left Atlanta to find out
who she was. Now she’s back with a new face, a new
magic, and a new name—Aurelia Ryder—drawn by the
urgent need to protect the family she left behind.
An ancient power is stalking her adopted mother,
Kate Daniels, an enemy unlike any other, and a
string of horrifying murders is its opening
gambit. If Aurelia’s true identity is discovered,
those closest to her will die. So her plan is
simple: get in, solve the murders, prevent the
prophecy from being fulfilled, and get out without
being recognized. She expected danger, but she
never anticipated that the only man she'd ever
loved could threaten everything. One small misstep
could lead to disaster. But for Aurelia, facing
disaster is easy; it’s relationships that are
hard.
  Misshapes Greg Krelenstein,Misshapes,2007 The
biggest party in New York these days is called
MisShapes - a haven for the city's youth culture,
run by three young DJs who've been compared to
Andy Warhol and his Factory. They've gained
international cult status, and their website is
used by thousands as a guide to the latest styles,
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trends and art. This extensive collection of
portraits ranges from punk rockers to artists,
downtown kids to musicians and celebrities
including Madonna and Michael Stipe, all posed
amidst the scene's dense and riotous environment.
Documenting style, fashion and attitude!
  Fashion Together Lou Stoppard,2023-09-19 This is
a first-ever examination of many long-term
professional partnerships that have shaped the
fashion world. A beautifully designed volume,
Fashion Together showcases the vision and
synergism of these talented teams to both fashion
connoisseurs and anyone interested in creative
collaboration. An exclusive look at the dynamic
collaborations of fashion's most celebrated
partnerships.

Unveiling the Power of Verbal Art: An
Psychological Sojourn through Beth Ditto Paper
Toy.jpg

In some sort of inundated with screens and the
cacophony of fast connection, the profound power
and psychological resonance of verbal art often
disappear in to obscurity, eclipsed by the
continuous barrage of noise and distractions. Yet,
set within the lyrical pages of Beth Ditto Paper
Toy.jpg, a fascinating perform of fictional
splendor that impulses with raw feelings, lies an
wonderful journey waiting to be embarked upon.
Published by way of a virtuoso wordsmith, that
exciting opus guides viewers on an emotional
odyssey, gently revealing the latent possible and
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profound impact embedded within the complicated
internet of language. Within the heart-wrenching
expanse with this evocative examination, we will
embark upon an introspective exploration of the
book is key styles, dissect their interesting
writing design, and immerse ourselves in the
indelible impression it leaves upon the depths of
readers souls.
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